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AGENDA FOR OCTOBER 10, 2018 
 
 
 
I. WELCOMING – OPEN REMARKS – INTRODUCTION OF ELECTED 

OFFICIALS, CITY PERSONNEL 
 
II. REPORT FOR PIKE TOWNSHIP FROM INDIANAPOLIS METROPOLITAN 

POLICE DEPARTMENT NORTHWEST DISTRICT AND PROSECUTOR'S 
OFFICE  

DREW WIGNAL OR TEAH AVERETT 
 
III. REPORT FROM MAYOR’S NEIGHBORHOOD ADVOCATE  

RaCIA POSTON  
 
IV. REPORT FROM PIKE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY – JOAN GRIFFITTS 
 
V. ANNOUNCEMENTS AND CORRESPONDENCE 
 
VI. TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
VII. ALCOHOL PERMITS  
 
VIII. LAND USE – PRELIMINARY PROPOSALS 
 

5445 Lafayette Rd. – Owner desires to operate an event center in a C-1 zoning district.  
Presenters are David Kingen/Justin Kingen, Larry Dunkerly. 
 
6250 Michigan Rd. – Potential request unknown.  Portion of parcel in Pike Township; 
remainder in Washington Township.  Presenters are David Kingen/Justin Kingen. 

 
 
 
 
PTRA meetings are held at the Pike Township Government Center, 5665 Lafayette Rd., on 
the second Wednesday of each month.  This month’s meeting is October 10, 2018, 7:00 PM.  
The next meeting will be held on November 14, 2018, 7:00 PM, Pike Township Government 
Center. 


